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Dear Parents and Carers 

Forthcoming events  

A reminder of some of our key events coming up for the rest of this term and we do hope you are able to 

join us at our Winter Wonderland production, Winter Concert and Christmas play – ‘A Christmas Carol’.  

Students and staff put a tremendous amount of effort into these productions and they are guaranteed to 

get you into the Christmas spirit! 

28th November: Winter Wonderland performance 
14th December: Winter Concert 
19th-20th December: Christmas play 
 
You can buy tickets by visiting our Performing Arts Productions page on our school website here. 
 
For our year 9 parents/carers - 30th November: Year 9 parents’ evening in school. 
 
Important SEND survey for parent carers and children and young people 

We have been asked by Solihull Council to share the links below so that parents and carers and children 
and young people will be able to give their thoughts on SEND in Solihull and inform the Council’s 
additional needs strategy review. 

• Solihull additional needs strategy (parent carer survey 2023) [link] 

• Solihull additional needs strategy (children and young people survey 2023) [link]  

 

Assessments 

It has been a busy assessment period in school and this continues until the end of term. Year 13 have just 

completed their mock examinations and I hope these have gone well for the students. Year 7 assessments 

start on Monday and Year 9 and 12 assessments start on 11th December. All of these assessments will be 

taking place in normal lesson time. Parents/carers have been emailed the topic lists for these exams, and 

these lists are also available on our website. Good luck to all of our students preparing for forthcoming 

assessments.  
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Letter from the Police – bike safety and theft prevention 

With reports of some bike thefts locally, Solihull Police have asked us to forward the attached information 

here to our parents and carers to share with your children. 

 

Best wishes 

 
Tom Beveridge 
Headteacher 
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